
22nd October 2020 
 
Kia ora tatou katoa. 

Dear parents/caregivers. 

 
A BIG thankyou to those who completed the MAS whanau 
feedback survey. The data collected from you is invaluable and essential to us as a school. Your      
feedback will be shared with our Trustees this week and then passed to you to view.  Feedback is     
absolutely vital to improvement. We do lots of things really well at MAS, however we are always     
looking for ways to improve our learning outcomes, teaching, social skills and support. Teaching can 
be likened to building a house, we don’t have to know what the end product will look like, we just 
have to know where to place the next piece or the nail each time. Thanks for working patiently 
through the recent crisis with us, our staff fully appreciate this. 
 
Christmas Parade 2020 
This year we would like to begin planning well in advance for the Paeroa Christmas parade, if you have 
access to materials fit for an amazing float, I would love to hear from you.  
 
Lunches in Schools 
If you have expressed an interest in the ‘lunches in schools’ position at Miller Avenue for 2021, the 
next step is to provide a letter that demonstrates exactly why you think you would be the best fit.  
Outline your skills, experiences and knowledge of hygiene practices, food preparation and the           
nutritional standards (these can be found on our Facebook page). If you applied as a team, one letter 
will suffice. This vacancy closes on November 6th 2020. 
 

Continued over page... 

 

MASCOT 

Subway this Friday 
NEW 

$6 Subway roll & 
cookie 

Also $5 subway still 
available. 

Come to the office to 
place your order. 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

  Coming Events 

 

Whiringa-ā-Nuku (OCTOBER) 

 

26th  Labour Day—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

27th  Teacher Only Day—NO SCHOOL THIS DAY 

Whiringa-ā-Rangi (NOVEMBER) 

6th  Senior Athletics 

 

 

 

Sage—Room 8 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Reports 

This year our student reports will focus on the key areas of development again following our encounter 
with COVID 19 just as they did at the start of the year.  These are commonly referred to as the ‘Key 
competencies,’ they are aimed at identifying personal development in a holistic sense.  We have started 
taking steps as a school to implement Personal Learning plans for 2021.  This is an exciting part of      
evidencing our individual learning journeys, watch this space. 

Mauri Ora 
Richard Craig Wilkinson - Principal 

 

Public Notices 

HEADLICE—These little critters are running rampant at school at the moment.  PLEASE, 

PLEASE check your children’s hair daily and treat if necessary. 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Alcydez—Room 8 

Jake—Room 6 

 Room 10 

This weeks Te Reo 

Ko Richard taua tangata 

This man is Richard 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

WANTED FOR ROOM 7 PLEASE 
Empty clean coffee jars with lids.  If you can please save them up and 

bring to school.  Thank you. 
Touch fees are now due $10 per player.  Please pay at the 
school office 

To All Touch Coaches and Managers 
We want to say… 

Students from Room 6 would like to 
give a big “shout out” to all our Touch 
coaches and managers. 
“Thank you for your hard work guys 
we appreciate it.” 
“Thank you coaches we are very  
grateful to you.” 
“We wouldn’t know what to do     
without you. We wouldn’t be able to 
play Touch and it would be boring.”  
“Thank you for teaching us to play 
Touch.  We really appreciate your 
work.”  
“Thank you for letting us play Touch 
Rugby this year.  I hope you have a 
good time looking after us.” 
“Thank you coaches and managers for 
all you do.” 

Egg Cartons 

If you have any unused or    
unwanted egg cartons at home our school 
would love to have them. Please bring to 
the school office.  Thank you. 

TEACHER ONLY DAY NEXT TUESDAY 27TH OCTOBER 
There is no School next Tuesday 27th October due to a Teacher Only day.  All teachers will be 
attending a Professional Development event along with all other schools in our cluster.   Please 
enjoy the extra long weekend with Labour Day holiday on Monday and Teacher Only day on 
Tuesday.  School will resume as normal next Wednesday 28th October. 



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 

35 years   

 

 

33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Rob Irwin 

We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 

 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 

 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 

 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 

Phone: 022 171 0899 


